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Nick Blacklock VE3EBC

SARC Nets
Sunday 28.730 MHz

CW 10:00 AM
SSB 10:30 AM

Tuesday 147.060 MHz (VE3RPT)
7:30 PM
Alternate frequency 
146.520 MHz simplex

Thursday 28.730 MHz
SSB 7:00 PM

Saturday 14.125 MHz
SSB 10:00 AM (VE1EBK)

Everyone is invited to check in on CW before the 
nets start.

These are open nets. All licensed hams are welcome. 
Come and join us.

We also want to emphasize that 28.730 MHz is our 
calling frequency. Please monitor and/or call your 
friends. 7:00 PM is a good time.
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Meetings
At our final meeting for the spring term on June 11, members present voted to hold only one meeting 
per month during the fall term, on the second Monday. This will give people more time to prepare for 
presentations. Have a good summer and see you on September 10.

Field Day
Field Day 2012 will be at Heber Down Conservation Area in Whitby - 
http://www.cloca.com/con_areas/CAheberdown.php

Check ve3we.org for location and driving direction. Field Day takes place on the weekend of June 23rd 

and 24th. We have the site booked for Friday to Sunday. So feel free to drop by on Friday afternoon. 
This site cannot be accessed by walk in. You must contact Ralph, VE3VXY, Nick VE3EBC or Rod 
VE3SOY if you are coming in.

Dayton 2012
Stewart VA3PID has a write-up of his experience going to Dayton for the first time at 
<http://scruss.com/blog/2012/05/22/hamvention-2012/>

Long-Delayed Echoes
Hello All SARC Members:

Here it is June again and the weather sure looks like we are in for a long, hot Summer.  

Saturday and Sunday, June 23 - 24 will be the 66th time that our club will be out on Field Day.   Please 
see the attached cover of the May, 1946 issue of "XTAL" magazine for a snap shot of what things looked 
like in that era.

By all means, do have fun but, above all, have a SAFE Field Day and do not overdo things if it is very 
hot.   Drink lots of water and wear a hat with a wide, all-around brim to keep the sun under control.

Make lots of contacts and have a wonderful Summer.

73 de Gord, VE3CNA
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